CITY OF BAINBRIDGE ISLAND
Historic Preservation Commission

March 14, 2007

Mr. and Mrs. Ross
12851 Madison Avenue N.E.
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110

Dear Cecil and Cheryl Ross:

The Historic Preservation Commission would like to offer our congratulations on the
appointment of your home, the Eugene Day Family Home, to the Bainbridge Island Historic
Register. As you know, on February 6th, 2007, the Commission voted unanimously for this
appointment. Your certificate recognizing the appointment to the register is included with this
letter. We hope you will consider framing the certificate and posting it in a prominent place.

As an owner of property on the Bainbridge Island Historic Register, you are entitled to certain
tax benefits should you decide to make improvements to your home. In addition, we are
enclosing a "discount card" along with a list of vendors who have agreed to provide discounts to
owners of property on the Historic Register.

Should you have any questions or need assistance with future improvement plans, please contact
the Commission at (206) 780-3774 or through the City's Planning and Community Development

web site at pcd@dci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us.

Sincerely,

o ) '\\‘ I -,

Safah Lee, Chair
Bainbridge Island Historic Commission

280 MADISON AVENUE NORTH » BAINBRIDGE ISLAND, WA & 98110-2824
PHONE: (206) 842-2552 « FAX: (206) 780-0955 ® EMAILL: pedi@dci. bainbridge-isl.wa.us
www.ci.bainbridge-ist. wa.us

g



SN NILOHLT

passasay subiy Iy
529¥E 5300 866+ O

A1QYD) UOISSIUWIOD)

uoljeAldsdad IOISI ‘DD Yyule@ m?OcoEor ucutm@ Lo_maE

007 "AIRNIG3 4 Jo feg TI9 sfyl uzaln

‘PAPUBWWOD 3] O) S|
SUOIJRIBUBS u.::& Jof haoisy ¢ pue|s| 38plIquieg Buladdsdld O} JUBWIUWOD JNOAH

2002 ‘9 Haeniga [o s. JB1SIBTY,
OLIOICIL, pURIS] 3BpLquIRE 3yl UO Uuo@_g u33q Ry “'H Fnudap. UOSIpRY 1683!
‘Bwoyy Ajiwe g mo@ 3uz8ng 3Y) Jeyl wE.EcOo UoLRJIISISA 2110181 %o 31Q21{1J3D SIy L

JB18IBTY, O1IO)ISIL) PURIS| 38PLIqUIRE |
NOILB-ULSIDIY DIUOLSIH 40 DLEDIHLU)

GIOIOODI GO IOL0!




DATE: March 23, 2007
oo " 10¢ Darlene Kordonowy, Mayor

FROM: Pam Jordaan
On behalf of BI Historic Preservation Commission

The Eugene Day Family Home was approved for appointment to the Bainbridge
Island Historic Register on February 6, 2007.

e

Please sign the attached Certificate of Registration and return to me at your
earliest convenience. Thank you!

* Included with memo:  Certificate of Registration
“Eugene Day Family Home”




